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Friday 19 March 2021 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we come to the end of our first week of our Recovery Timetable, I want to once again thank all 
pupils, parents and carers for all your work and support. 
 
All pupils should attend mornings/afternoons from Monday 22nd March. 
 
All secondary pupils are required by the Scottish Government to wear face masks at all times in 
school and are required to ensure two metre social distancing at all times on school premises. If 
possible please encourage your child to come into school just before class start times and to go 
straight to class. Pupils should not congregate in the playground or social areas. 
 
All pupils should wear full school uniform and bring a fully charged I-Pad. 
 
As always, please contact myself, Pastoral Care or year group heads if there is anything we can do to 
further support you. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
 
Mr McGuigan 
Head Teacher 
 
 

mailto:headteacher@lourdes-sec.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:headteacher@lourdes-sec.glasgow.sch.uk

